Tiger cubs (nursery) newsletter) &%

Hello everybody. We do hope that you are keeping well and are
staying safe. Did you all enjoy the story videos? If you have not seen
them yet, you can find the link on parent hub.

Next week, we will revisit the book ‘Goldilocks and the Three Bears.’
Please see the activity sheets (on the website and parent hub) for
ideas of what you can do with your child. We will be following these
in nursery. It is not a tick list; just do the ones you think that your
child might enjoy.

We want to continue to encourage a love of reading. It not only
introduces children to new words and increases their vocabulary,
but it will help with their reading and language skills, as they get
older too. The attached leaflet will give you some tips on how to
help your child. Evidence suggests that children who are read to, or
read for enjoyment every day, not only perform better in reading
tests than those who don’t, but also develop a broader vocabulary,
increased general knowledge and a better understanding of other
cultures. So please keep reading, remember, “There’s no app to
replace your lap.”

Hello all the boys, hello all the girls, hello

everyone, we hope to see you soon!
P

Keep busy, keep playing and keep well. We
miss you all very much and you are all doing
a fabulous job (children and grown-ups).
Thank you for all your support. You know
where we are if you need us. Take care and
stay safe. Love Mrs Windsor and Mrs Hough
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